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Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term we are going to go back in time to learn about The Romans! We will discover what battles were fought and how The Roman Empire managed to conquer much of Europe. At some point in the Spring term, we will be having our Roman themed day, which will include dressing as a Roman and taking parts in lots of Roman activities so keep your eyes peeled for this!

In English, we will read and explore myths and legends before creating our own mythical beast to be slayed by the legend in the story.  This will link with our Roman-themed learning. We will move on to look at non-chronological reports and how to structure these before creating our own, based on our Science knowledge of skeletons and muscles.

In Maths, we will be focusing on our multiplication and division at the beginning of this term.  Afterwards we shall explore money, and how to find change as well as creating many charts and graphs based on data. 

Miss Beeton will be covering my PPA time on a Monday afternoon and will be teaching PSHE looking at the children’s place in the world and how financial capability can affect lives.  She will also teach ball skills in PE through different games and activities.

PE will continue to take place on a Monday and Wednesday.  As it is winter, the children are welcome to wear jogging bottoms preferably in blue and a sweatshirt or similar clothes outside. Please ensure they are labelled clearly with your child’s name however to avoid getting muddled with that belonging to other children. 

Our moat day will still be on a Friday so please make sure to provide long clothing and wellies!

Like last term, homework will be given out in the first week and five tasks should be completed by February half term.  Tasks can be brought in throughout the half term, at the end of the half term or emailed across to me. We look forward to seeing these!  We also expect children to read at home with you at least three times a week and change their reading books once they have finished. House points are awarded for reading at home.  


Kind Regards, 
Emma Mason
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